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Hello and welcome to the KGS Sehnde! 

 

 We hope you arrived savely and we are happy to welcome you at our school. 

 

To make everything as easy as possible our teachers are always by your side and the 

students are willing to support you as well. So if you have any questions or need help 

just go ahead and ask. 

 

To help your orientation we prepared a school-rally you can attend together with a 

buddy who will be provided to help you with everything you might need. We even have 

some advice for things you can do around here in your free time. The tips and advice 

are collected in a Padlet which is similar to an online bulletin board. You are able to 

open it with the QR-Code at the end of this letter. Who knows, maybe you can try some 

of the activities with your new friends and classmates. 

 

We are sure you’ll be comfortable around here soon and are looking forward to meeting 

you! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


